
Duri Public School 

Science and Engineering 

Challenge at TRECC 

 

More Canberra Pics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senior Classroom 

We made some Paper Mache cake this week for art. 
We will show you the final product next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior Classroom 

Rock & Water in the junior classroom. 
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        Canberra Excursion 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 
6th 

Boys softball 

7th 

Girls softball 

8th 

Queen Jubilee  

Celebrations 

9th 10th 

Basketball 

11th 12th 

13th 

Queen’s Birthday  

14th 15th 16th 

K-6 Science Excur-

sion 

17th 

Basketball 

18th 19th 

JUNE 2022 

 



From the Principal 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On 30 May the Public Service Association of 

NSW (PSA) informed the department of a 

planned 24-hour strike to take place on 

Wednesday 8 June 2022.  

While our school will still be open and there will 

not be any direct impact to teaching, there may 

be significant impact to the admin and learning 

support provided on the day as a result of 

school administrative and support staff (SASS) 

participating in the industrial action. 

If this action impacts your child due to their spe-

cific needs, we will contact you directly with fur-

ther information as we seek to establish alterna-

tive arrangements. 

Kind Regards 

Catherine Anderson 

Principal 

School News 

5/6 Canberra Excursion 

Our students had a wonderful time in Canberra 

last week. They were even present at Govern-

ment House when Anthony Albanese was sworn 

in as prime Minister of Australia. We will be cre-

ating a slideshow of the trip. Anyone wishing to 

get a copy can bring in a USB and give to Mrs 

McRae. 

Basketball 

Basketball is on Friday this week. 

 

 

 

Duri Public School 

 

Class Merit Awards       

Fallon Wellings– excellent reading at the Parent As-

sembly 

Nicholas Manauschek-Riding high in Reading 

Hannah Brown– being a good role model on excursion 

Henry Crittle– being a good role model on excursion 

Principal Merit Awards       

Roy McGowan– enthusiasm for all tasks 

Reid Wellings– solid vocabulary use in his writing 

Mrs Macdonald Awards 

Indy Swartz– careful decoding of words 

Kamirrah Picton– effort in reading 

Leo Maddison-Wadwell– working hard to improve 

reading 

Will Settle– Working hard to improve reading 

P&C News 

Our next meeting on Wednesday 3rd August. We hope 

to see lots of parents in attendance. 

MOVIE NIGHT– The P&C are currently working to-

wards organizing another outdoor Movie Night. We 

are seeking suggestions on movies that you think 

would be enjoyable for all ages. Please fill out the 

attached slip and return to our office. Close to the 

event we will also be seeking donations for our raffle 

and would appreciate your help. 

 

 

 

 

Duri Public School 

Year 6, 100 Club 

Squares are $5 each. If you would like to support 

our kids please send or bring in $5 and choose your 

square. 

1st Prize: $150           

2nd Prize: $90 

3rd Prize: $60 

 

Year 3/4 Great Aussie Bush Camp 

Please ensure you have returned your expression of 

interest for Years 3 and 4. 

Currabubula Art Show 

Our students all entered art in the Currabubula Art 

Show. All student presented beautiful art work. 

Congratulations to the following students: 

Leo Maddison-Wadwell– 1st in Landscape section 

(Stage 1) 

Callie Brown– Highly Commended in the Abstract 

section (Stage 1) 

Matilda Maddison-Wadwell– Encouragement in the 

Abstract section (Stage 2) 

 

 

Important Dates for Term 2  

Fri ongoing– Basketball 

Week 8– Science Excursion 

 

 

 

Science Excursion 

Notes have been sent out regarding an excursion 

to supplement our Term 2 Science units focusing 

on food and fibre production industries in Austral-

ia. This is an excellent opportunity for our stu-

dents to see the process of paddock to plate. 

Term 4 Transition 

If you have or know of a child starting school in 

2023 please contact the school to get an enrol-

ment package. We will be having transition on 

Thursdays during Term 4 to ensure our new Kin-

dies are familiar with staff, students and routines. 

Queen’s Jubilee 

We will be having some games and a high tea on 

Wednesday to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. 

Notes have been sent regarding this event. It 

would be lovely if everyone could contribute to 

the high tea. Send your goodies in on Wednesday 

morning. Thank you. 

 


